ﬂithers, Simon

From: Sarah Lawrence <ubpcclerk@yahoo.co.uk>

Sent: 12 June 2012 09:45

To: Thomas, Duncan

Subject: {Spam?} Application No: S121168/FH Tedgewood Cottage

Mr Thomas

Thank you for the extension on our response to accommodate our monthly
meeting last night.

As far as the Upton Bishop Parish Council are concerned, there are no
objections to planning application no: S121168/FH at Tedgewood Cottage.

I will also send confirmation by post.
Kind regards

Sarah



